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Bible:  Colossians 3:23 Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart, as 
working for the Lord, not for men. Next week: 2 Thess 3:3 But the Lord is 
faithful, and He will strengthen and protect you from the evil one.  
 
Phonics: Review 100 words. Sight words to memorize: to, do, a, the off, 
and of.  
 
Reading: Reading groups working on blends and one-vowel words. 
 
Handwriting: This week we are reviewing writing first names in cursive. 
We are also learning to connect letters in cursive to make words. 
 
Math: We are learning to count to 100. Review the dime. Counting by 
10’s, the teen family and four addition family. 
 
Social Studies: We are learning about other countries. This week Peru 
and England.   
 
Science: This week we are learning about animal habitats.  

 

 
Student of the Week  

TBD 
 

Show and Tell 

Leigha – Friday 1/12 

Study Buddies: week we will make our own clocks to practice time to the 
hour. Time to the half and quarter hour coming soon.  
 
Art with moms: We are excited to see what our art mom come up with 
this quarter 1/10 and 1/24. 
 
Mystery Reader: Please let me know if you would like to read to the class 
 I have a few dates coming up in January and February.  
 
 

 
Important Dates:  
1/8: Classes resume 
1/12: Report Cards 
1/15: MLK Day No school  
2/7: 100 Day Party   
2/19: No School  

 

A Peek at our Week in Kindergarten 

Teacher’s Words: 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
I hope everyone had a wonderful 
Christmas and New Years! We are 
beginning our third quarter. Please know 
that this is the quarter that we begin 
Honor Roll. 

 
Please welcome Mrs. Amanda Chlopek 
as our substitute for January and most 
of February while I am still out on 
maternity leave. We are excited to have 
her! I know you and your children will 
love her as much as I do!  
 
 Before Christmas break I sent home a 
list of 100 words. Please practice those 
words with your child to get them ready 
for our reading groups. Reading groups 
resume this week. Also, your child will 
be expected to do a little more 
independent work this quarter.  

 
Thank you.  
In His service, 
Mrs. McDonough 


